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rlgreenlee@mediacombb.net 
(Bob Greenlee) or 
margsmet@mediacombb.net 
(Marge Greenlee). 
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The Illini Mets, The Illinois Chapter of the Metropolitan Owners Club of North America 

Hello Everyone. 
 

A note from the Secretary/Treasurer: 
 
Just a quick note to say how much I 
have enjoyed being the Sec/Trees of 
the Illini Metropolitan Car Club. 
To let you know we are changing the 
guards as far as Pres, Sec/Treasure, 
We have a wonderful couple from La 
Grange who volunteered to take over 
the positions. They are Lewis and 
Renee DeLa Cruz. 
 
Itôs been a pleasure to keep track of 
the books and making sure we kept 
our dates straight. And having 
everybody enjoy their shirts and new 
sweat jackets.  
 
I can't thank you all enough for your 
help and support making it a fun 
experiences for me. Really it isn't a 
hard job it reminded me of my old 
days working in an office..lol 
 
Sure wish we could have met allot of 
you out there. With seeing so many 
names and spouses I have been able 
to keep people straight and figure out 
who was with who and where they 
lived. I wish I could have seen some 
of your faces.though. 
 
Thanks again all. 

  
Marge Greenlee 

Greetings to all. 
 
This is the last time that I will write 
this column.   
Spring is just around the corner, so 
itôs time to get our Mets ready for the 
summer season.  
On March13th at the Downers 
Delight restaurant we had our 
planning meeting and welcomed new 
leadership to our club. Two of our 
newest members Lewis and Renee 
DeLa Cruz, volunteered to accept the 
offices of President and Sec. 
/Treasurer. I volunteered to be Vice-
President (Pro-Tem) until another 
volunteer comes forward (I didnôt 
quite get away). Until we can get to 
responsibilities of Sec. / Treasurer 
transferred to Renee, Marge will 
continue to handle the dues. When 
that takes place we will send out an 
E-mail at that time. We want to thank 
everyone for their support for the last 
10 years. It was a lot of fun. So let us 
continue that support for our new 
leadership.  
Thanks again Bob Greenlee 
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Schedule of Events 2015: 

1954 Metropolitan Convertible.  
Restored engine compartment, engine 
and interior.  Nice running, driving car.  
Contact Gary Bosselman   
815-389-9500 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 April 17th, All British swap meet Dupage Co. Fairgrounds 8am- 2pm          
 May 29th, Silver Springs Show, swap, flea market Sandwich fair grounds 

 June 4th, AMO Nash car club tour, Roscoe, IL 

 August 7th, Illinois Railway Museum Union, IL 

 August 14th, Picnic at the Greenleeôs 

 September 11th, Sandwich Fair Sandwich, IL 

 Fall color tour October?  TBA 
 November 6th, November Meeting at Oakfield Family Restaurant 3:00pm 

 
 
 
 
 

  

FFOORR  SSAALLEE::  

******** 2016 Dues Reminder ********** 
 

Donôt forget to pay your 2016 membership dues!  Mail them to Marge Greenlee 
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 MMeessssaaggee  ffrroomm  tthhee  EEddiittoorr    

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Illini Mets Officers 

& Contacts 

President 
Lewis DeLa Cruz 
23 Brewster Ave 

La Grange Park, IL 60526-2002 
708.878.8700 
lkdlc@aol.com 

 
Vice President 
Bob Greenlee 

2029 Hillsdown Rd 
Davis, IL  61019 
630-732-3524 

rlgreenlee@mediacombb.net 
 

Secretary/Treasurer 
Renee DeLa Cruz 
23 Brewster Ave 

La Grange Park, IL 60526-2002 
708.878.8700 

 
 

Newsletter 
Gary Bosselman 

6812 E. Rockton Road 
Roscoe, IL  61073 

(815) 389-9500 
Gbozz08@gmail.com 

Weôre on the Web! 

See us at: 

www.illinimets.org 

Webmaster 

Mark Hardy 

gnash@illinimets.org 

ILLINI METS  
Gary Bosselman  

6812 E. Rockton Road 
Roscoe, IL  61073  

 

 
"Be it ever so humble..." 

 

COMPANY NAME 
STREET ADDRESS 

CITY, ST  22134 

 

Sorry for missing the 
meeting.  I was on my way 
home from Cincinnati and 
the rain and fog was fun 
driving in. 
 
Thank you Bob, Marge 
and Mike Potts for your 
support all these years.  
We all appreciate it.   
 
Welcome Louis and 
Renee to new positions.  
Thank you for helping out. 
 
See you all in Wheaton for 
the swap meet April 17th.   
 
Gary Bosselman 
 
 


